
SC FSDO presents:

September Safety Topic of the Month -  Preflight After

Maintenance

The FAASTeam and industry will conduct a
presentation emphasizing the safety benefits of
Preflight After Maintenance.
Directions: The briefing will be in the second floor conference
room of the Rock Hill Airport (KUZA).
 
“Prior to attending a safety seminar please review and abide
by current CDC, State and Local health guidelines.”

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Wed, Sep 21, 2022 - 19:00 EDT

Rock Hill AIrport Conference

room (2nd floor)

550 Airport Road

Rock Hill, SC 29732

Contact: Tom Leahy
(704) 904-2613

Tom@tglenterprises.com

Select #: SO13116670

Representative THOMAS GRIFFIN LEAHY



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


